
 
 
 
 
 

Ban Nong Phai School Announcement 
Subject: Implementation of the “No Gift Policy” for Fiscal Year 2025 

 
 Ban Nong Phai School recognizes the importance of fostering a strong 
organizational culture, instilling core values, and establishing appropriate guidelines for 
personnel regarding the giving or receiving of gifts, gratuities, or any form of benefit arising from 
the performance of official duties. This initiative aims to prevent the misuse of power or 
authority for personal or others' gain, in alignment with the government’s policy and              
the National Reform Plan on Preventing and Combating Corruption and Misconduct. 
 In a commitment to demonstrate a clear stance against all forms of corruption and 
to promote ethics, morality, and integrity in professional conduct—leading to transparency in 
operations based on good governance principles—Ban Nong Phai School hereby declares         
a strict prohibition for all government officials and personnel from accepting any kind of gifts 
or gratuities in connection with the performance of their duties, whether before, during, or 
after such performance. 
 All administrators and supervisors at every level are expected to lead by example 
and to oversee and ensure that all affiliated personnel strictly adhere to this anti-corruption 
policy and corresponding preventive measures. 
 This announcement is hereby made known and must be strictly observed and 
followed.                                                                     
 This announcement is made on May 13, 2025 
 
 
 
 
                                         (Mr. Theppapran Silo) 
             Director of Ban Nong Phai School 


